
 

  

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

  

  

Class Name of Awardees 
2B ERAES JENNA ERICH 

4E GODAKANDA KANKANAMGE THIHANSA G. 

4E KAUR MANMEET 

4E MAGUIGAD JOSHUA PAUL LUCING 

5E ALCANTARA ANGELENE DE VERO 

5E KUPPUSAMY SUBRAMANIAM HARINI KUMARAN 

18th July, 2022 

The pandemic has disrupted the teaching and learning at school as students had to constantly switch 

between online and offline learning with a one-and-a-half-month special holiday in between. Despite the 

complication, Students thoroughly enjoyed their precious time at school. Below are some of their 

achievements and highlights of the beautiful school life this year.  

In addition to the excellent academic performance, many of our NCS students are devoted to 

serving alongside the locals in different positions at school, ranging from prefect, English 

Ambassador to Student Union executives. Some also joined some out-of-school competitions. 

Their willingness to work and share with different ethnic groups has not only gained recognition 

from the Home Affairs Department of Hong Kong, but 6 of our outstanding students are also 

awarded with a $2000 Harmony Scholarship. Congratulations to all of them! 

Students are helping out with the 
Around the World Carnival as English 
Ambassadors. 

Joshua Paul is introducing his home country 
to the RTHK listeners during ‘The Speaker’ 
English Public Speaking Contest 



 
 

 

 

 

  

The S3 Basketball Final 
was such an intense game! 

Hugging and jumping! Students 
are celebrating a fantastic goal 
with their teammates. 

In collaboration with the school sports teams, our group has organized inter-class competitions for a 

variety of ball games, including football, volleyball and basketball. The NCS students showed great 

spirit and teamwork while playing with the local students. Please give a round of applause to 3E and 

4E, the champions of basketball and football this year!  

The Saturday Chinese 

Enchantment Course was 

useful as we would learn  

lots of words in every 

lesson.  

- Michael S.2B 

I am able to finish all 

my homework in the 

after-school tutorial. 

- Yukti S.2B 

  

I think the most helpful 
activity is Chinese Poem 
Workshop because I can 
learn how to write 
Chinese poems, which 
helps me improve my 
Chinese. 

-Navodya S.1B 

I think Ocean Park is the 

most impressive activity 

held in the early school 

term because it helped 

me make new friends and 

bond with them. 

- Catherine S.1B 

As the fun and meaningful school year is coming to the 

end, this is the perfect time to look back and reflect 

on the amazing moments.  

Look at their smiley faces 
upon receiving the medals 
and trophy 


